`President’s Report

As we approach the final quarter of 2024, the DSA is working hard on the development of the upcoming 175th Commemorative Album, the staff at the DSA have been researching the rich history of the Sheriffs’ Office and the DSA.  

The 175th Commemorative shotguns, anniversary badges, and challenge coins should be arriving soon, and emails will be sent out as we receive the items.  DSA store employees will be scheduling appointments to DROS the firearms as to not overwhelm the store employees and to make sure no errors are made in the FFL paperwork.  We have sold well over 400 shotguns, more than any other commemorative firearm offered by the DSA in the past.  
We continue to provide input at the mandatory overtime working group meetings and remain steadfast that MOT should not be imposed again, and that voluntary incentives be put in place to fill critically staffed positions in our jails.  The DSA has provided the Office with several incentive options for their review and will continue to advocate for their implementation. 
We have made great progress this year and our store has seen incredible growth as the store sales continually improve and we offer high quality products.   I am proud of the store staff for their hard work, positive attitudes, and work ethic when dealing with all of us.   
As we move into 2025, the DSA will continue advocating for all members.  We will vigorously ensure deputies are given the respect and appreciation they deserve.  The DSA director elections are coming up, I encourage anyone interested in becoming a director to apply, and for all members to cast a vote on the DSA portal. 
Check out the store website to see deals of the month and current firearm inventory at https://dsasd.org/dsastore/

Enjoy the holiday season, stay safe and take care of one another. 
Michael O’Deane
President
